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30/9/2021 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We hope this letter finds you all well.  It has been an extremely 
difficult 18 months for everyone and as a group we have been 
unable to organise any events to raise vital funds to support the 
children in our school. 
This letter is just to let all our families know that we are back as 
a parent support group, and we are working hard to start 
fundraising again – all of which will be in line with the latest 
Covid-19 guidelines.   
We will be in touch very soon with our first project and hope 
that you will be able to support us again. 
Finally, we need new members to keep the PSG running, so if 
any of you would like to join, please feel free to chat to one of 
us. 
 
Thank-you. 
 
PSG 
Caroline Roberts 

Heather Bell 

Patricia Hutchinson 

Issy Boyle 
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